SHigh Commission forPatistan
Dhrata

Gen.2/34/2023 17 April, 2024

Subject: Advertisement of Repair / Maintenance

Dear Sir,

It would be appreciated if you could kindly publish the attached
advertisement in your daily on 13 April, 2024 on normal size at inside page. Bill in
quadruplicate may sent t0 this High Commission for payment.

Yours Sincerely,

(Zain Azi

z)

Counsellor

The Manager (Advertisement)
The Muslim Time.
Dhaka

Copy forwarded for information to the Public Procurement Regulatory
Authority (Mr. Rizwan Mehmood, Assistant Director-II), Cabinet Division, Islamabad
051-9219149 (Email: info@ppra.org.pk) (rizwan@ppra.org.pk)




HIGH COMMISSION FOR PAKISTAN

DHAKA

TENDER NOTICE

The High Commission of Pakistan intends to undertake Repair/ Maintenance
works at the Chancery building. (Detail of work can be obtained from the High
Commission during office the hours).

Sealed bids are invited from the reputed firms registered with Income Tax and Sales Tax
Departments, for repair of the above. Bids should reach to the High Commission of
Pakistan, Road No. 71, house No.2, Gulshan-II, Dhaka before 3pm on 2 May, 2024. Bids
will be opened the same day presence of bidders at 3:30pm in the visiting room of the
High Commission of Pakistan. This advertisement is also available on PPRA website at
www.ppra.prg.pk. For detail please contact at Phone No. 02-9845388-9.
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(Zain Aziz)
Counsellor
Tel: 02-588151188-9
H.No.2, Road No.71, Gulshan-II
Dhaka




